
From: rajendran_sm@rediffmail.com [mailto:rajendran_sm@rediffmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 10:42 AM  
To: editor.jbfbp@omicsinc.com  
Subject: Re: Journal of Fertilizers and Pesticides 

 
Yes. I am willing , but I am not getting any article to be reviewed latest near past. Long back i used to 
get lot of articles for review before publishing. Wish you all the best for its success as i know Dr 
Gnanaraj worked how much to create this society and further convert in to a international journal.  
Thanks 

 
By 

S M Rajendran 

 
On Fri, 16 Oct 2015 17:37:07 +0530 Biofertilizers & Biopesticides wrote  
> Dear Dr. S. M. Rajendran,Greetings from the Journal of "Fertilizers and Pesticides”We hope you are 
doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an Editorial Board. 
To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like you. We need 
your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required. We request you  
to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the work load will be low. 
If you are not willing to continue please let us know.Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest 
 
 
Thanks and Regards,  
Jerry Pinto  
Editorial AssistantJournal of Fertilizers and 
Pesticides OMICS INTERNATIONAL  
USA



 


